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U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission - -

AER f 6 7ggg , *gWashington, D. C. 20555

\,. Msg ~~

Re: Docket 71-9090 c, %p e g g *qq
,y(_

<

Dear Mr. MacDonald:
,_Idi4h "

This letter is Allied Chemical's request that the existing
Certificate of Compliance No. 9090 for the Model No's. 480M, 48H,
and 48HX shipping containers be renewed.

Allied Chemical also requests that the Certificate of Com-
pliance be issued to:

Allied Chemical Company s

Allied Corporation k
P. O. Box 430 _O~

9 y' " -
Metropolis, Illinois 62960
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Allied Chemical is the owner and primary user of th '400M'
cylinders covered by this document and accepts the terms and' ' , /

J'Nconditions of the Certificate of Compliance No. 9090.

Allied Chemical will use this package for shipping natural
uranium, as uranium hexafluoride, from its Metropolis Plant,
License No. SUB-526, Docket 40-3392.

Attached is the renewal fee of $150.00 as prescribed in
10CFR 5170.31.

Sincerely,

,
. . o

4,0517A. J. Cipolla
Plant Manager
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